
CHANGES 
TO YOUR RESIDENTIAL CURBSIDE  

RECYCLING COLLECTION
STARTING MAY 19, 2014!

What Changes?
A new program developed by Multi-Material BC (MMBC) 
is expanding residential recycling throughout the region.  
Starting May 19, 2014, additional items will be accepted in 
your residential curbside recycling collection.  These new 
materials include milk cartons, aseptic boxes (Tetra-Paks for 
soups, sauces, etc.) frozen juice cans, aerosol cans, plastic 
drink cups and lids, and plastic garden pots and seedling trays.

PLASTIC BAGS will NO LONGER be accepted in your curbside 
bin.  These MUST be taken to the RECYCLING DEPOTS.  
Depots will now be accepting POLYSTYRENE (STYROFOAM) 
and glass bottles and jars. 

Recycling Depots are located at: 
3620 3rd Avenue, and Alberni Valley Landfill
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